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3rd ANNUAL GIVING FOR THANKSGIVING WORKSHOP 

 
Is your calendar marked for Westside Quilter’s free 
philanthropy workshop on Saturday, November 8? It will be 
a great and productive day as we assemble child size 
quilts that will be distributed through the following local 
charities: Las Familias del Pueblo, Para Los Ninos and 
Saint Joseph Center. 
 

We are ambitiously machine quilting all the quilts this year. 
Thank you to all of you who took packets of fabric squares 
to assemble tops. When assembled, please arrange to get 
the tops to either Tanya or Debbie both reachable via 
Philanthropy@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org. In turn, 
we’re doing our best to get the tops machine quilted prior 
to the workshop. It’s also okay to bring tops to the 
workshop as we will do some actual domestic machine 
quilting there. However, quilting can be time consuming, so the more quilts we get past this point prior to the workshop, the better! 
 

Workshop Plan!!! 
Pick any of the stations you would like to work at and help us by bringing 
the needed supplies. We can also use fabric for binding. If you have bright 
solid fabric you can spare, this would be a good time to bring it. We are 
planning to have the following stations to complete the quilts: 
 

PIN BASTING – Some tops will arrive at the workshop not yet quilted. 
These will all be rather small quilts, so we will need some people to pin 
baste. SUPPLIES REQUIRED: Pins for basting. 
 

QUILTING – For those comfortable with quilting small quilts on your home machine, please come ready with whatever you need to 
help us with this part of the process. SUPPLIES REQUIRED: Sewing machines, walking foot, gloves and thread. 
 

MAKING BINDING – This part of the process will involve cutting, sewing and ironing. SUPPLIES REQUIRED: Cutting board, rotary 
cutters, iron and ironing board or other ironing surface, sewing machine and thread. 
 

SEWING BINDING TO QUILTS – We will bind the quilts we complete in the workshop by machine. Hand sewing binding to the 
back of quilts is very time consuming and will limit the number of quilts we’ll be able to complete during our workshop. SUPPLIES 
REQUIRED: Sewing Machine, thread. 
 

IRONING – We are mentioning this as a separate part of the process because we really need enough people and irons to have the 
most productive workshop possible. Although last year’s workshop was a success, we could have been more productive if we had 
more up and running ironing stations. SUPPLIES REQUIRED: Irons and ironing boards or other ironing surfaces. 
 

ATTACHING WQ LABELS – This will require hand sewing. SUPPLIES REQUIRED: Hand sewing needles and thread. 
 

We welcome additional kid friendly fabrics and batting for the workshop. Depending on supplies on hand at the start of the 
workshop, we will start as many quilts as possible at cutting and piecing stations.  
 

See you on November 8 for a fantastic day of fellowship and giving!

WHEN:  Saturday, November 8 
      9:30 am — 3:30 pm 
 

WHERE:  Westwood Presbyterian 
        10822 Wilshire Blvd., 90024 
(entrance of Ashton Ave., one block 
south of Wilshire Blvd.) 
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PRESIDENT’S  

  MESSAGE  

I don’t know about you, but as soon as September 
is over you can feel it in the air…  it’s time to start thinking 
about holiday gifts. Personally, I love and enjoy making 
quilts, crafty items or baked goods to give as gifts.  

 

            In my small immediate family of five (husband, 
younger son, older married son and daughter-in-law), there 
isn’t much lavish gift giving. They all prefer gift cards. 
Bah, humbug! 
 

            Before I retired, I loved to think about what I was 
going to gift my co-workers and/or attorneys. For several 
years, it was baked goods but I got tired of that because        
I had to do a lot of last minute baking in order to keep it       
all fresh. 
 

            I’ve also gifted my attorneys (and their wives, on 
occasion) quilts and/or knitted or crocheted afghans or 
shawls. I enjoyed the process of deciding on patterns and 
colors. I also loved to see their looks of appreciation and 
thanks for the length of time spent on their gifts. 
 

            Several years ago I learned how to make quilted 
Christmas ball ornaments. I had a ball (no pun intended!) 
making those and they were a bit hit. I ended up gifting each 
person at least two, and one attorney asked for an additional 
one which I was delighted to give (he had three kids who 
were fighting over the two). Those quilted balls made me 
especially proud of my handiwork. 
 

            Last year, I gifted my attorneys temari balls. I spent a 
year traveling to Ventura County to take classes from a 
leading temari ball expert. If you don’t know what temari balls 
are, Google “temari balls,” then click “images.” I find them 
fascinating and gorgeous but they do require patience to 
make. Obviously, simple ones go faster than the intricate 
ones. Like any good quilter, I went nuts and created quite a 
stash of threads for my future temari balls (psss – haven’t 
touched them at all this year). By the way, if there is any 
interest in learning the process, let me know and we can 
invite my instructor down for a demonstration and/or 
workshop. 
 

            Currently, I’m making ornaments to support a U.S. 
troop organization. My deadline is November 7 -- so forgive 
me but I need to get back to my crafting….. 

 

Perla Rothenberg 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 6 

Our annual members-only WQ Holiday Tea will be on 
Saturday, December 6, from 2-4pm at the home of member 
Roberta Walley. More details to come later in an email to 
members. Be sure to hold the date on your calendar for an 
afternoon of holiday cheer and fellowship with WQ members.  
The donation at the door will be $10.00 and will benefit a 
local charity. By the way, it’s not too late to suggest a local 
charity to the board. Please send your suggestions to 
Pres@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org.    
 
 

MEMBERSHIP  
 

We welcome a new member — Susan Lardy from Encino. 
Our membership stands at 87 as of October 28th. We want 
this number to grow, so make sure to hand out the referral 
cards you were sent in your renewal letter to all your quilting 
friends. Each card enables one of your friends to come once 
to a WQ meeting at no charge. Hopefully they will join!  
 

In mid November, all who expressed interest on their 
Membership Form will receive further communication from 
me about forming and/or joining Mini Groups. I'll include 
contact info so you can all communicate with each other.  
I would also appreciate an email from any members of 
existing mini groups who might want to add to their group.  
If you did not indicate interest on your form, it's not too late - 
just let me know. Email me at  
Membership@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org.   
 
Sally Wright 
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PHILANTHROPY  

 
3rd Annual Giving for Thanksgiving Workshop 
Our Annual Workshop is upon us — this Saturday, 
November 8 from 9:30am to 3:30pm!! The more members 
we have there, the more successful we’re bound to be. All 
the details can be found on the first page of this newsletter. 
We hope to see you there. 
 

Thank you 
Thank you to the following people for letting us know the 
charity projects you have done and by signing the Charity 
Log at last month’s WQ General Meeting: Lita Greenberg, 
Sandy Abramowitz, Prima Casetta, Pat Karasick, and 
Barbara Weigold.  
 

We truly appreciate everyone’s charity efforts! Happy 
stitching.... 
 

Debbie Nussbaum and Tanya Heldman  
 

LEADERSHIP 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Just returned from a wonderful vacation, inspiration was 
everywhere. 
 

I used my camera and iPhone to snap photos. It is amazing 
how a walk next to the canals in Georgetown can inspire a 
quilt. The shapes I discovered in the photo jumped out..... 
suddenly it was a quilt! It could be realistic or abstract, but 
there it was for me to interpret. 
 

Our museum visits also excited my imagination. Now many 
of the museums allow photos without flash. 
 

LOOK....SEE.....SEW! 

Roberta Walley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS  

        Amy Barer   11/2 
        Prima Casetta 11/4 
        Sandra Ray  11/12 
        Karen Rakita 11/15 
        Nancy King  11/16 
        Lee Gelfond  11/21 
        Lisa Redmond 11/27 
        Ellen Ann Craig 11/30 
        Miriam Ulman 11/30 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Opening Balance 
September 30, 2014 

  
$7,681.52 

   
INCOME   
  Dues $ 50.00     
  Workshop Fees (45.00)  
  Amazon 12.27  
   

TOTAL INCOME  17.27 
   
EXPENSE   
  Workshop (Sept.) Deposit 
  returned by Culver City 
  Vets Memorial Complex 

300.00  

  General Meeting  (Oct. – 
  Coulombe) 

(425.00)  

  Charitable Contribution 
  (Nov. Philanthropy 
  Workshop rent) 

(200.00)  

  SCCQG annual dues (319.50)  
  SCCQG liability insurance 
  (two events) 

(50.00)  

  Square-Up fees (1.90)  
   

TOTAL EXPENSE  (696.40) 
   
Closing Balance 
October 31, 2014 

  
$7,002.39 
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Road to California Atrium Quilts 

Thanks to all of you who have entered your quilts for the 
Road to California Atrium Exhibit, which will feature only 
quilts by Westside Quilter Members. It is going to be a very 
colorful and varied group of quilts that will do us proud! Most 
of you have sent your forms and photos, but there are still a 
few "promised" quilts out there still. Please send your 
information as soon as you can. If you haven't yet and still 
want to enter your quilt, please do so now. The entry form 
can be found on page 9 of this newsletter, as well as a link to 
the Entry Form and instructions are on the home page 
at www.WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org. 
 

The hard deadline to have all the forms and photos 
is November 10 since all the information for signage, etc. 
must get to Sharon at Road to California by November 15th. 
Soon after that, you'll receive an email detailing which of your 
quilts will be going and further information. We don't need the 
quilts until early January.  
 
Sally Wright 
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

We’re always looking for more member participation for our 
WQ Newsletter. The newsletter is for our members, and 
should include our members. Please send us news updates 
about yourself. Also, want to review a quilting book? Want to 
write a travelogue about a recent quilting trip? Here’s your 
chance to be a published writer! We also welcome any 
comments and ideas you may have regarding any WQ 
events or programs. Perhaps you can share a quilt tutorial. 
Please write to 
Newsletter@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org.  

 

PROGRAMS & 
WORKSHOPS 

 

What an enjoyable time it was at our recent general meeting 
to see a fashion show of the many beautiful jackets created 
by Lisa Coulombe. I think it’s safe to say that a number of us 
left the meeting with a new appreciation of and greater 
interest in wearable art. Lisa’s talent was clearly on display 
and her creativity is really astounding. 
 

Now, as we moving quickly into the holiday season, this 
year’s workshops have come to an end. It is fun to look back 
on all that we have learned in the last year, and exciting to 
have the opportunity to revisit our past workshops as 
members of the guild finish their projects and bring them to 
meetings to share. Keep up the great work! We love to see 
what you have created! 
 

Our next workshop will be on January 10, 2015, when we will 
get together and have a day dedicated to working on our 
UFOs! I, for one, have a project that has been nagging at me 
and I plan to bring it and hopefully make some good progress 
that day...maybe even finish it. We will have a teacher on 
hand to help you with any struggles you might have and to 
help you along the way. I hope you will join us in starting off 
the year with a quilting bang! 
 

Also, please take a little time to visit the guild’s website and 
see the many great workshops we have planned for 2015. 
You can still send us an email with the list of workshops you 
might be interested in and we will add you to the list. Those 
already on the list get first crack at confirming their spot in 
the class when registration officially opens. Please e-mail 
your list to Programs@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org to 
sign-up. The lists are getting full so don’t delay! 
 

Happy Quilting! 
 
Stephanie Horsley  
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PROGRAM CALENDAR 
 

November 8 
Saturday 

Workshop Giving for Thanksgiving 
Philanthropy Workshop 

Our annual event to make children’s quilts for local 
charities. 

December 6 
Saturday 

 WQ Holiday Tea Our annual Members-only event will be held at 
member Roberta Walley’s home from 2-4pm. $10 
donation at the door. More details to come. 

January 10, 2015 
Saturday 

Workshop UFO Sewing Day  Bring your unfinished projects for a day of personal 
sewing with your fellow WQ members! A great way to 
kick off your New Year’s resolutions to finish those 
projects. Teacher Pat Karasick will be on hand to help 
with any quilting or sewing questions. $25 

February 6, 2015 
Friday 

Workshop 

 

Debbie Maddy No diamonds or Y seams makes “Labyrinth” a very 
easy and enjoyable quilt to make. You’ll want to make 
all four sizes from lap to king. 

February 7, 2015 
Saturday 

GENERAL MEETING 

 

DEBBIE MADDY Debbie Maddy will present “No Diamonds, No Y 
Seams/Old Quilts, New Methods.” Learn about the 
techniques used to make these beautiful, yet simple-
to-make quilts. Discussion on the history of the blocks 
used and the journey from the first quilt designed to 
the latest. 

 

March 14, 2015 
Saturday 

Workshop 

 

Christen Brown  “Ribbonwork Flower Garden” The workshop will 
encompass use of ribbonwork in garments, quilts, 
home accessories and more. Examples of tassels, 
wall hangings, wreaths, neckpieces, vests and jackets 
will ignite your imagination.   

April 11, 2015 
Saturday 

Workshop 

 

Sharla Hicks  “Zentangle: Anything is Possible One Stroke at a 
Time” Are you one of those who can only draw stick 
figures? This means you can draw lines, curves and 
circles? Then Zentangle is for you because it takes 
those shapes and step-by-step instruction that turns 
easy to do marks into abstract tangles and patterns.  

 
 
To Register for a Workshop:     

At the WQ website, choose Calendar and scroll down to individual workshops.  See the link to the Workshop Registration Form (which 
you can fill in on-line and then print) and the supply list.  First, please email Programs@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org of your intent 
to attend a workshop.  See the workshop no-refund policy (substitutions allowed) shown on the Workshop Registration Form.   
WQ will hold your space at the workshop for 14 days to allow time to mail Workshop Registration Form and payment to the WQ post 
office box. For last-minute registrations, contact Program Chair ASAP.  Credit cards/debit cards now accepted.  Note Early 
Registration discounts available 30 days or more before workshops. 
 

 Quarterly Meetings:     
WQ members attend at no charge.  Non-members are welcome for a $10.00 guest fee.   
Meetings at St. John’s Presbyterian Church, 11000 National Boulevard at Military (3 blocks East of Sepulveda), Los Angeles, 
90064. 
 

Workshops:      
Fees vary.  Note early registration discounts may apply.  Non-members pay a $15.00 surcharge.   
Workshop locations vary.  9:30 am to 3:30 pm unless stated otherwise. 
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A NEIGHBORLY  

GUILD CALENDAR  

NOVEMBER  
November 5-6 
Santa Monica Quilt Guild 
www.santamonicaquiltguild.org 

Sharon Wilhite 
November 5 Presentation:  “Trunk Show” 
November 6 Workshop: “Reflection” 

November 8 
Westside Quilters 
www.WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.com  

“Giving for Thanksgiving” free Philanthropy Workshop 
See front page of this newsletter for more details 

November 9-10 
Flying Geese Quilters Guild 
http://www.flying-geese.org 

Cindy Needham 
November 9 Workshop:  “Hands On Thread Bar” 
November 10 Presentation:  “For the Love of Linens” 

November 11-12 
Orange County Quilters Guild 
www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com 

Julie Herman 
November 11 Presentation:  “Jaybird Quilts - Trunk Show” 
November 12 Workshop:  “Chopsticks” 

November 12 & 15 
Simi Valley Quilt Guild 
www.simivalleyquiltguild.org 

Billie Lauder 
November 12 Presentation: “Scrap Quilts” 
November 15 Workshop:  “Workshop” 

November 12 & 15 
Glendale Quilt Guild 
www.glendalequiltguild.org 

Cathie Hoover 
November 12 Presentation: “Accept the Challenge” 
November 15 Workshop:  “Technique Sampler” 

November 13 & 14 
Valley Quiltmakers Guild 
www.valleyquiltmakersguild.org 

Cathie Hoover 
November 13 Presentation: “Accept the Challenge” 
November 14 Workshop:  “Floral Bouquet Medallion Quilt” 

November 13 & 15 
Quilters by the Sea 
www.quiltersbythesea.com  

Dawn Farrier 
November 13 Presentation:  “Holiday Décor from Scraps and a little Trash” 
November 15 Workshop:  “Sustainable Solutions” 

November 15-17 
Wearable Art Connection of So Cal 
www.wearbaleartconnection.org  

Pat Congleton 
November 15 Presentation:  “Trunk Show” 
November 16-17 Workshop:  “Repurposed Sweater” 

November 18-19 
South Bay Quilters Guild 
www.southbayquiltersguild.org 

Wendy Mathson 
November 18 Presentation:  “Scrap Management” 
November 19 Workshop:  “Storm at Sea/TRIMplate piecing” 

DECEMBER  
December 6 
Westside Quilters 
www.WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.com  

WQ members-only “Holiday Tea” 
2-4 pm, $10 donation at the door, see page 2 of this newsletter for more details. 

JANUARY  
January 10 
Westside Quilters 
www.WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.com  

WQ UFO Sewing Day 
Bring your unfinished projects for a day of personal sewing with your fellow WQ 
members! See webpage for more details. $25 

Visit the Event Calendar of the Southern California Council of Quilt Guilds for additional events  www.sccqg.org 
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OUT AND ABOUT 
 

! SPECIAL NOTE Deadline December 15 — Don’t forget to order your African Folklore Embroidery Kit and enter the Challenge at 
Road to California http://www.road2cablog.com/road-2015-20th-anniversary-show/2015-challenge-african-folklore-embroidery-fiber-art-
and-quilt-challenge/  

 

! Now through November 23 — Quilt National The Oceanside Museum of Art is presenting their second exhibition of Quilt National, a 
biennial juried exhibition of international fiber art organized by the Dairy Barns Arts Center in Athens, Ohio. Tues.-Sat. 10-4, Sun. 1-4 
www.oma-online.org 

! November 29-December 7 — Quilters European Christmas Markets River Cruise Quilters sail through the Netherlands, Germany, 
France and Switzerland on an all inclusive cruise on the Rhine River with Viking Cruise Lines. 714-325-5708 
www.worldofquiltstravel.com/ChristmasMarkets.htm  

! Now through December 7 — Bearing Witness: Embroidery as History in Post-Apartheid South Africa UCLA Fowler Museum, 
free admission www.fowler.ucla.edu 

! Now through December 14 — Yards of Style, African-Print Cloths of Ghana UCLA Fowler Museum, free admission 
www.fowler.ucla.edu 

! Now through January 4 — Quilt Visions Biennial 2014:The Sky’s the Limit The 13th international juried exhibition produced by the 
Visions Art Museum: Contemporary Quilts + Textiles in San Diego, $7.00 www.visionsartmuseum.org  

! Now through January 4 — Textiles of Timor, Island in the Woven Sea UCLA Fowler Museum, free admission www.fowler.ucla.edu 

! November 1-29 — Mapping Out: Cartographic Quilts A group show of “Quilts on the Wall” Textile Artists and Ellen November, Fiber 
Artist. Opening Reception Sat. Nov. 8, 2:30-5:00 p.m. Malaga Cove Library, First Level Art Gallery, 2400 Via Campesina, Palos Verdes 
Estates, 90274. Call for info: 310-384-6912  

! January 17-18, 2015 — Heart of the Valley Quilt & Textile Arts Show 2015 at Modesto Centre Plaza, Modesto CA 
www.countrycrossroadsquilters.com   

! January 22-25, 2015 — Road to California at Ontario Convention Center. Classes now open for registration. www.road2ca.com 

! February 19-22, 2015 — QuiltCon 2015 in Austin, TX. The International Quilt Show of the Modern Quilt Guild. www.QuiltCon.com 

! February 28-March 1, 2015 — Square Root of Nine in Torrance, presented by the South Bay Quilt Guild. 
www.soputhbayquiltersguild.org   

! March 2015 — Quilting Cruise with Fay Nicoll Seven-night Eastern Caribbean Cruise on Allure of the Seas. 
http://www.boozcruiser.net/page/19919-Quilting-With-Fay-Nicoll-on-Allure-Of-The-Seas   

! March 5-7, 2015 — Quilt, Craft & Sewing Festival at the Fairplex in Pomona, CA. Free seminars and workshops, $10 for 3 days 
www.quiltcraftsew.com/pomona.htm  

! March 13-14, 2015 — Home is Where the Quilt Is at Pasadena Convention Center, presented by the Glendale Quilt Guild 
www.gendalequiltguild.com  

If you know of events, sales, new stories or anything else that should be included on this page, please send to 
Newsletter@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org 
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WESTSIDE QUILTERS QUARTERLY GENERAL MEETING – OCTOBER 18, 2014 
 
The general meeting of Westside Quilters (WQ) was held on October 24, 2014 at St. John’s Presbyterian Church. 
 
Introductory Remarks: President Perla Rothenberg brought the meeting to order at 10:00 am welcoming everyone. Laurie Brainerd was 
introduced as a new member.  
 
Minutes: A motion to pass the minutes of the August 14, 2014 meeting was made by Jennie Kraft and seconded by Luann Jaffe. 
 
Guild Business: 
Philanthropy: Tanya Heldman & Debbie Nussbaum talked about the November 8th philanthropy workshop. The workshop will be held at 
Westwood Presbyterian Church on Wilshire Blvd. It will focus on quilts for children’s charities. Sign up sheets were available for specific tasks.  
It was requested that members bring equipment for the tasks, irons, rotary cutters etc.  
Treasurer: The current bank balance is $6,762.02.    
Membership: There are currently 86 members.    
Workshops: Stephanie Horsley talked about some of the workshops coming up in 2015. “Interest” sign up sheets were available.    
 
Show and Tell: Debbie Nussbaum, Karynn Dittmar, Jennie Kraft, Sally Silvers and Cathy Seidman showed quilts inspired by the Ann Turley 
“Making Faces” workshop. Karynn also showed her quilt inspired by the Jane Sassaman workshop. Lita Greenberg showed her “Sunflower” 
baby philanthropy quilt. Prima Casseta showed two philanthropy quilts, one for Veterans’ home and a group raffle quilt “Banners.” Linda Lardy 
showed Mardi Gras and Holiday Lights. Pat Karasick, Holiday Lights String Quilt. Luanne Jaffe, a Sylvia Davis workshop Ribbons quilt. Virginia 
Marshall, “Flutterby.” Kathryn Pellman showed a collection of snapshot and postcard sized ‘fashionista’ pieces. Laurie Brainerd showed “To the 
Brim.”    
 
Featured Speaker: 
Our featured speaker Lisa Coulombe was introduced. Lisa is a quilter who, once she ran out of beds and walls for her quilts, turned to wearable 
art. She has over 20 years of experience and calls herself a “technique junkie.” She has now nearly filled her closets with approximately 110 
jackets and coats. Lisa led us through her quilting history, including the inspirations found while living in Thailand and Bahrain. She showed us 
some of her techniques using flannel as a foundation, piecing, quilting and then cutting the patterns. She also talked about and showed her use 
of flanges, beading and stenciling the inside lining. A great fashion show followed with many of Lisa’s beautiful pieces modeled by some of our 
members.   
 
Further Guild Business: 
The member Holiday Tea will be held on Saturday December 6 at the home of Roberta Walley. 
The next General Meeting will be held on February 7, 2015. 
 
Perla thanked Lisa and the meeting was adjourned at 11:45.  
 
Submitted by Lisa Drew, Secretary 
 

LINKS FOR LEARNING 
 

More charity quilt ideas! Beautiful quilts with easy instructions and uncomplicated sewing featuring some HSTs. ☺ 

A stunning yet simple Jacob’s Ladder.                                                                
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dc16jh4ll3E&feature=youtu.be  

 

 

 

A different take on a pinwheel quilt.                                                              
http://littleislandquilting.blogspot.com/2012/09/half-sqare-triangle-quilt.html  
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Our Mission   

A new kind of guild organized for educational and charitable 
purposes; to promote cooperation and the exchange of ideas among 
quilters; to instruct members in methods and techniques of traditional 
and contemporary creative quilting; to serve mini-groups and their 
philanthropic endeavors within the community; to inspire personal 
achievement. 
 
Officer 

President   Perla Rothenberg  

Vice President   Roberta Walley  

Secretary   Lisa Drew  

Acting Treasurer   Tina Nord 

Program  Stephanie Horsley  

Membership  Sally Wright 

Newsletter   Lisa Redmond  

Philanthropy Co-Chairs Debbie Nussbaum and 

   Tanya Heldman 

Website Manager  Sally Wright 

 
Appointed Positions 

           Hospitality  Sally Madigan and  
                                                           Bobbi Leung 
           Meeting Set-Up/Take-Down Stephanie Wexler and 
                                                           Ann Chach 
           Photographer  Tanya Heldman 
           President Emeritus                 Tina Nord 

 
Mailing Address  Post Office Box 641925 
   Los Angeles, CA  90064 
 
F.E.I.N.     27-3145733 
(Federal Employer Identification Number) 
 
Website  www.WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org 

 

 
Facebook      We’re on Facebook. Check out the banner on the WQ 
website home page (lower center). 
 
 
Amazon     There is a boxed message in the lower center of our 
website home page giving a direct link to Amazon. By using this link, 
anything you purchase earns a 4% “dividend” paid directly to WQ. 
This only works if you enter the Amazon website from the WQ website 
link. 
 
 
iGive.com     This is another way to benefit WQ when shopping on 
the Internet. Here you need to register (the iGive.com logo appears in 
the lower center on the WQ website home page and links you directly 
to iGive.com). More than 800 Internet retailers participate (Barnes & 
Noble, Bed Bath & Beyond, Enterprise Rent-A-Car, Lancome -- to 
name a few). Follow the instructions at IGive.com.    
 
 
Non-Profit Status      Westside Quilters is tax-exempt from Federal 
income tax under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, and 
classified as a public charity under section 170 of the Code, according 
to the determination letter dated May 26, 2011 received from the 
Internal Revenue Service. The effective date of exemption is June 17, 
2010.  Donations to Westside Quilters are fully tax-deductible for 
individuals and other entities such as corporations, partnerships, 
trusts; Westside Quilters is qualified to accept tax deductible 
bequests and gifts or transfers of gifts. 

 

 

Next Executiv e Boa rd Meeting  
 

The next meeting of the Executive Board will be held November 15, 2014. 
All members of Westside Quilters are welcome to attend with prior notice to 

Pres@WestsideQuiltersLosAngeles.org. 
 


